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24th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 

I am writing to inform you of some slight changes to the teaching team in Year 1 after the half 
term holiday.  
 
When we return, Mrs Scragg will continue to teach the class on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays. On Thursdays and Fridays, the children will be taught by Mr Davis-Powell. This 
change will enable Ms Clarke additional capacity to focus on Early Years provision in her role of 
Early Years Leader.  
 
Staffing changes are not undertaken lightly but this decision has been made with the children’s 
best interests at heart. We are looking forward to seeing provision in Early Years and Year 1 
continue to develop and your children flourishing.  
 
 
Best wishes  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti 

Headteacher  

 

 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk/

